
 
Indian Oil Corporation Limited 

(Pipelines Division) 

 
Dated: 21.12.2017 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

This has reference to Advertisement No. PL/HR/Estb/2017/1 dated 27.04.2017 where inter 

alia 12 vacancies of Technical Attendant – I were notified in Western Region Pipelines. 

Upon completion of selection exercise, the list of provisionally selected candidates was 

published at www.iocl.com on 29.06.2017. 

It is to inform that due to administrative reasons arising out of cessation of pipelines 

operations at 2 locations, management has decided to operate only 10 of these 12 vacancies. 

Accordingly, recruitment in respect of remaining 2 vacancies of Technical Attendant – I in 

Western Region Pipelines, as notified vide Advertisement No. PL/HR/Estb/2017/1 dated 

27.04.2017, stands cancelled and the panel of candidates in this regard shall now not operate. 

 

This is for information to all concerned. 
  

 

 

 

http://www.iocl.com/

